
Dear Children,  

It was lovely to see you all yesterday and we are looking forward to the New 

Year Challenge of working together as you complete your learning at home. 

On Friday, your teachers will send your first Virtual Learning PowerPoint which 

will explain how you are going to learn at home over the next few weeks. 

  

Each day you will be sent a step-by -step PowerPoint, which will help to direct 

your learning and help to guide you through the school day at home. There will 

sometimes be video links to explain your learning and there will be tasks for you 

to complete throughout the day.  

Your learning at home will follow your normal routine of the 

School day. Please get washed, dressed ( into your uniform if 

you like!) have your breakfast and be ready to start your school 

day at 9.00 am.  

Daily Timetable  

As usual, the day will start with early morning activities, which will get 

your brain ready for learning and give you time to practise important 

skills. These will be spelling, handwriting and maths activities. After 

early morning work your next activity will be a reading task followed by 

an English task. 

Your break/ playtime will be at 10.45 for 20 minutes. After break you 

will do your maths, which will usually start with a video, followed by 

worksheets for you to complete. After maths it will be lunchtime.  

Your afternoon session will start at 1.30pm with quiet reaing for 20 

minutes. The lesson in the afternoon will either be, project/topic work, 

science, art, PSHE or RE. 

Your teacher will want to see your learning and will expect you to upload 

your work everyday by 3.30pm. Please upload to the VLE, on the File tab 

and share with your teacher. Always remember to name your files with 

your name. 



During the week there will be videos from your teacher encouraging you to do 

your best and work your hardest. To keep in contact during the next few weeks 

there will be opportunities for you to join an MS Teams video call with your 

teacher and classmates. There will be more details about this soon! Remember 

you can also catch up and chat with your friends on the VLE.  

We are looking forward to working together and we are so proud of your 

enthusiasm and resilience- Remember always to try your best! We can do this! 

 

 

Best wishes  

 

Mrs Gwilliam 

 


